
 

 

 

 

DATE: 13th September r 2024 

 

 

To:   Parents of students from Years 7, 8 and 9 :   

  KOMODO WELLBEING PLATFORM  2024-2025 
 
 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from Saint Mary’s Catholic High School, Dubai.  As parents and educators, we are 

constantly trying to improve the wellbeing of our children. Wellbeing has a clear influence on student 

learning. When students feel safe and supported, they are more engaged and ready to learn.  

 
Regular surveying plays an essential role in wellbeing visibility. It gives us greater insights to trends 

across cohorts of students and can better bridge each student to school student support networks.  

 
We have therefore partnered with Komodo to provide students with the opportunity for to reflect on 

their concerns. It provides students with a safe and confidential way to ask for help.  

 
Parents are requested to kindly send a laptop or a tab on survey Please find the first term survey 

dates below: 
 

KOMODO WELLBEING SURVEY DATES FOR FIRST TERM FOR YEARS 7,8 AND 9 

Tuesday,17th Sep. 2024 Wellbeing survey 

Tuesday,15th Oct. 2024 Wellbeing survey 

Tuesday,12th Nov. 2024 Wellbeing survey 

Tuesday,10th Dec.2024 Wellbeing survey 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 
Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 


